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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Legal and Finance Committee  
 
FROM:  Patsy Horton, Long Range Planning Division Manager 
 
DATE:  February 7, 2013 
 
RE: 13TP004 - 2013 Unified Planning Work Program Amendment #1 and 

13TP005 - Amendment #1 to the 2013 Unified Planning Work Program 
Agreement 811209 

 
 
Attached are amendments consolidating the outstanding 2012 Unified Planning Work Program 
items into the current 2013 Unified Planning Work Program.  The amendment rolls the funding 
required to complete the remaining 2012 work tasks identified under the Professional 
Services/Consultants into the 2013 Unified Planning Work Program. 
 
The additional work tasks proposed for the 2013 Work Program include the following: 
 

a. Complete an interchange options study for the I-90 Exit 59 (La Crosse 
Street) interchange and conduct an IMJR and Environmental Assessment. 

 $183,400

f. Complete a corridor analysis of High Meadows Subdivision that would 
develop alignments for the corridor, alternate access locations and 
recommendations for addressing any identified traffic safety issues. 

$150,000

g. Conduct an outer loop corridor preservation study to determine a connection 
from Sheridan Lake Road to E Highway 44. 

$150,000

 
The extension of the work program will allow staff to complete the various work tasks as well as 
incorporate the additional work task for the 2013 Unified Planning Work Program. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:   Staff recommends authorizing the Mayor and the Finance 
Officer to sign the Amendment to the Rapid City Area 2013 Unified Planning Work 
Program (13TP004) and the Amendment to the 2013 Unified Planning Work Program 
Agreement 811209 (13TP005). 
 

 

CITY OF RAPID CITY 
RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724 

Community Planning and 
Development Services 

300 Sixth Street 
 


